
Kühne Foundation’s Global Education Manager, Dr. Daniel Zapata, visits Department 
of Agricultural Economics on 9th November, 2022 

Kühne Foundation has been collaborating with the University of Nairobi in capacity 
development on logistics and supply chain management. Through the collaboration, the 
Foundation partnered in the establishment of the DAAD funded, Africa Centre of Excellence 
on Sustainable Operations for Resource Management and Food Supply (SCO) and setting up 
of Bachelor’s, Master’s and PhD degree programs in Business (specialization in logistics and 
operations management), Business Research and Sustainable Management and Operations. 

As part of these ongoing collaborations, Dr. Daniel Zapata visited Department of Agricultural 
Economics where he paid a courtesy call to the Dean, Faculty of Agriculture and Chairman, 
Department of Agricultural Economics. He also met with faculty members teaching logistics 
and supply chain management related courses as well as students undertaking BSc. 
Agribusiness. During his visit, he elaborated on the importance of continuously engaging 
students to get their feedback on course delivery, placement and employment opportunities. He 
noted that such feedback is crucial in improving course curriculum making the courses student 
and industry relevant.  

He highlighted opportunities under the Logistics Education-LEED program including 
scholarships and internships to students. He encouraged faculty members and students to create 
awareness about such opportunities as they enable students to have a global industry 
orientation. To participate, current and previous students who undertook courses in 
Agribusiness or logistics and supply chain management related courses are eligible to apply. 
Those who fully complete the survey will automatically participate on a draw. The first prize 
will be a fully-covered participation in Kühne Foundation International Summer School in 
Hamburg (Germany). The second prize is USD200, cash (via Western Union). The winners 
will be announced via email on the 2nd of February 2023. 

 
For more information about the program, please visit: 

https://www.kuehne-stiftung.org/areas/logistics/logistics-education-leed-program 

 
Please answer all the questions in the survey. Click here to start 

https://www.research.net/r/followUP22 


